This Request for Proposal is seeking proposals from qualified
professionals to assess the current practices and procedures
and deliver recommendations to improve process efficiencies
and timelines of the Current Planning Division for the
development application process.

Documents are located on BC Bid at www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca

It is the responsibility of the Proponent to make sure they have
all addenda(s) before submitting a response.

The Request for Proposal, clearly marked “RFP 20/20 —
Development Process Review” will be received by the
Corporation of the District of Saanich, Purchasing Services up to
3:00 p.m., local time, and date December 15, 2020.

Note: we do not send the documents electronically. If you wish to obtain more information on
the RFP documents, please contact the District of Saanich.



